
TRUTH • EXCELLENCE • SERVICE • Page 2 of  2

Faculty & Staff Development

Congratulations!

May—June 2015

The College congratulates its two TESDA passers: Arjie B. Codera and Rey Henry Delos
Reyes. They took the  NC II – Electrical Installation and Maintenance exam on 1 May 2015 in
TESDA Rosario, Cavite.

Ms. Sheryl D. Fenol was one of the 17 finalists out of 42 competing entries in the Outstanding
Research and Development Awards of the Philippine Council for Industry, Energy and Emerging
Technology Research and Development (PCIEERD) of the Department of Science and Technology.

She received a certificate and P10,000 cash for her paper entitled “Design and development of
multi-purpose controller to measure and control moisture, temperature and time for crop
processing” under the Industrial Technology Category during PCIEERD’s 5th anniversary

2 profs present in international conference

 th

Association of Structural Engineers of the Philippines, Inc. (ASEP) International Convention with the
theme “Advancing Structural Engineering for Cross-Border Practice”. The event was held on 28 – 30
May 2015 at the Marco Polo Hotel, Ortigas Center, Pasig City.

 Dean Rhodora V. Nuestro together with Willie Buclatin, chairman of the Department of Industrial

Industrial Technology (PACUIT) National Conference in Punta Villa, Iloilo City on 20 – 22 May 2015

 -Infrared Spectroscopy Training in PDK Projects Nanaimo,
British Columbia, Canada on 18-24 May 2015. His participation was sponsored by the Philippine Council
for Industry, Energy and Emerging Technology Research and Development (PCIEERD).


the Fire and Life Safety Seminar on 15-16 and 22-23 May 2015 in Technological Institute of the

(IIEE) Southern Tagalog Regional Conference on 26 – 27 June 2015 at Batis Aramin, Lucban Quezon.


from 15 June to 10 July 2015. The training aimed to provide solid foundation to participants to become
successful company leaders and job creators in the future. Dr. Mojica's participation was sponsored by
the Philippine Council for Industry, Energy and Emerging Technology Research and Development
(PCIEERD) of the Department of Science and Technology.

Fenol, finalist in Outstanding Research and Development Awards

Mr. Willie C. Buclatin, chairman and Mr. Jerric D. Almanzor, faculty of  the Department of
Industrial Engineering and Technology presented their papers in the International Conference on
Outcomes-Based     Education (OBE) and Transnational Education (TNE)  on 7-8 May 2015 in Baguio
City.

Mr. Buclatin presented his paper entitled “Evaluation of the Industrial Engineering Program
at Cavite State University (CvSU) based on the Needs and Demands of the Industries through the
Application of    Quality Function Deployment and Statistical Process Control’, while Mr. Almanzor
discussed his research “Analysis on Marketability and Employability of Cavite State University
Industrial Engineering Graduates”.


